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The North East Frontier Railway General Manager Shri Ranjit Singh Virdi called on 

the Governor of Arunachal Pradesh Lt. Gen (Retd) Nirbhay Sharma at Raj Bhawan, 

Itanagar on 18th July 2014.  

The Governor expressed his appreciation and happiness that the Indian Railways 

has established railway link to the State. He said that lot of efforts and hard works 

have been put into it. 

The Governor advised that the Railways and State Government must work together 

for resolving the issues for the benefit of the people. The Governor suggested for 

making provision of giving Innerline Permit on arrival.  

The Governor said that the new Union Government has given hopes to the people 

that the development process will get faster. It has announced new trains for the 

State and efforts must be made to start these trains at the earliest.  

Citing the abundant and exotic horticultural and floricultural produces in the State, 

the Governor called for starting Goods Trains for the State.  

Calling for early completion of Bogibeel Bridge over River Brahmaputra in Assam, 

the Governor said that it would be one of the most significant achievements in road 

and railway connectivity in the region. It will be of huge benefit for the people of 

Arunachal Pradesh and Upper Assam, he added. 

Secretary to Governor Shri Shurbir Singh and Rangiya Division Divisional Railway 

Manager Shri Ratan Lal were also present on the occasion. 
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